
 

For Immediate Release:                                                          Contact:  Jim Barry 

December 22, 2021           Laura Fredrick  

           609-963-1975 

                                                                        

 

Route 33 bridge over Conrail railroad closed 

for emergency repairs in Monmouth County 
Traffic will be detoured during repairs  

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 

the closure and detour of Route 33 for emergency repairs to the Business Bridge over 

Conrail railroad in Freehold, Monmouth County. 

 

At approximately 5:00 p.m. today, Wednesday, December 22, the Route 33 bridge over 

Conrail railroad between Valero and Weaser’s Ices will be closed for emergency structure 

repairs. Route 33B will be closed and detoured at the bridge location for approximately 

three days. The following detours will be in place: 

 

Route 33B Detour: 

• Motorists wishing to continue on Route 33B should continue on Route 33B to Halls 

Mill Road 

• Turn right onto Halls Mill Road 

• Take the ramp to Route 33 westbound 

• Turn right onto Route 79N/South Street 

• Turn right onto Route 33B 

 

Variable Message Signs will be used to provide advance notification to motorists. The 

precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

real-time travel information, and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or 

on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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